
                                           Carol Welsh Memorial Nursing Scholarship 

__________________________________________________________ 

 
Description:  
Carol Welsh was a registered nurse who received her RN degree from the Harrisburg Polyclinic Hospital 
in Harrisburg, Pennsylvania and after earning advanced degrees in nursing at Castleton and the 
University of Vermont, created a rewarding career for herself as Director of Surgical  Services at Rutland 
Regional Medical Center.   

She was an outgoing and vibrant professional woman who valued each and every person with whom she 
worked. She was respected for her intelligence, hard work, sincerity and dedication to giving the very best 
of herself in all that she did. As a devoted mother and firm believer that all students have the potential to 
be successful members of their community, Carol was known for her capacity to love and give deeply of 
herself and her talents as witnessed by the many nurses she mentored during her long career at Rutland 
Regional.  

This $1,000 scholarship has been established by the Welsh Family in Carol’s memory to honor  
students who possess those same traits, and who are dedicated to pursuing a career in nursing after 

high school.   

Eligibility:  

This scholarship is open to members of the senior class of Mill River Union High School who  intend 
to pursue a career related to the profession of nursing, and who have a minimum un-weighted grade 
point average (GPA) of 3.0.  

Name:_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:____________________________________________________________________________ 

City: _______________________________________________ State: _____ Zip: ___________ 

Telephone: ___________________________________________  

Please enclose a brief description of the following:  

1. Your involvement in extra-curricular activities in school and community:  

2. Your post-secondary plans, including what draws you to the profession of nursing (150-250 words): 

  

           For consideration please return completed application by May 3, 2021 to:  

                                     Room 201 Guidance Department 

 


